



A Creative, Cooperative Community

Chiltern Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 15th September 2023

Vol. 1 Issue 2

Mrs Marshall's Messages:

Thank you for all of your support this week and the kind comments that you have made via the text messaging service, email and in person to myself and staff.

This evening the children will bring a newspaper home which is for our local area. It is the community paper and you will see that there are many interesting articles to read, some of which have been written by our children. I am sure you will enjoy reading them.

Have an enjoyable weekend.

Remember - hoop or long earrings must not be worn as they could be pulled during play/PE- Studs only please.

Upcoming diary dates:

Tuesday 19th September Cook together, eat together at The Boulevard Academy 3:15 -4:30 All welcome

Monday 25th September - Friday 29th September - Bike to School Week - Bike or scoot to school all week (We don't allow electric scooters or electric bikes on the school site)

Thursday 29th September - McMillan Cake sale- Donate wrapped biscuits and cakes at Chat and Choose

Executive Head: Mrs K Roe Head of School: Mrs Jacqui Marshall

Chiltern Primary School, Chiltern Street, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU3 3PL

Phone: 01482 327315

Email: admin@chiltern.hull.sch.uk

Twitter: @ChilternPSHull

Website: www.chiltern.hull.sch.uk

















At Chiltern we love reading! Children in Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 enjoy daily Read, Write Inc phonics sessions. In Key Stage 2, the children do shared reading as a class. Books are read by teachers for enjoyment everyday. We have a well stocked school library that the children visit regularly and can pick books to read at home and share with you. The children get book prizes for completing quizzes showing their understanding of the books they read. Every classroom has a reading corner with books for the children to enjoy. After a reading questionnaire last term these have been updated for the new school year. Any questions about reading please ask Miss Gibson (reading lead).









Children's Achievements in School!

Every week, children are chosen to receive certificates that fit in with our Learning Muscles.

This week some of the children are Having a Go:



5JG having a go at their first session with Hull Music Hub. They are beginning to learn all about how to play brass instruments.

FKJ enjoyed having a go at making their home out of lego this week.





4CH having a go at the game of 'headbands', focussing on asking questions to determine which animal they are in science.

Keep Improving Be Cooperative Be Curious Don't Give Up Enjoy Learning Have a Go Imagination Concentrate







Activity to do at home - Signs of Autumn

How many can you see on your walk to and from school?

















Sycamore Key



Green Leaf





Every day Counts



Foundation Stage -FKJ 97.9%

Key Stage One - 2CD 99.3% Practically Perfect- 1 gold token for you!

Lower Key Stage Two - 3RH 98.6%

Upper Key Stage Two - 5JG 95.5%



A year 3 pupil has won the raffle book prize today for 100% attendance this week! 370 pupils were entered into the prize draw! Well done to all.

